SEYPEC 367

21st March, 2019

Mr Jose Luis Jauregui

Echebastar Fleet / Hartswater Ltd
Muelle Erroxape S/N

48370 Bermeo

Spain

Dear Mr Jauregui,

We at Seychelles Petroleum Company, the refueling company in the Republic of Seychelles
have had the pleasure in serving your fishing fleet within the Port of Victoria.

As we have had a long relationship and have noted the significant measures that the
Echebastar and Hartswater have undertaken towards a sustainable fishing approach it
encourages me, on behalf of Seypec, in acknowledging the commitment undertaken by your
fleet of vessels.

The explanation and actions towards the introduction of BIO Fads, recovery of same and
the ultimate reduction of FADs in our EEZ is indeed a welcoming sign of long-term
sustainability.

The Code of Ethics and Fishery Standards in your Company Management Plan is an
example for all the rest of companies fishing in our EEZ.

The above is crucial for the survival of our industrial fishing section and more directly to
Seypec’s earnings through its bunkering services towards this sector.

We stand and support the initiative undertaken by your company in preserving the lively
hood of the Seychelles economy.
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